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TRANSPORTATION OF STUDENTS CROSSING HAZARDOUS ROADS 
 

I. PURPOSE 

The purpose of this policy is to identify hazardous student crossings so that our students may 

safely travel to and from the school. 

 
II. GENERAL STATEMENT OF POLICY 

The general policy of the school district is to identify the railroad tracks and State Hwy 30 as a 

hazardous crossing. 

 
III. TRANSPORTATION OF STUDENTS WHO ENCOUNTER HAZARDOUS CROSSINGS 

A. Ellendale—Elementary 

a. Transportation will be available for students who live in the City of Ellendale 

west of the railroad tracks to and from school provided by the NRHEG 

transportation department. 

b. Other students living in Ellendale must live at least one mile from the school in 

order to receive transportation. 
 

North Pick Up in Ellendale 

Southwest Corner of 4th Street and 4th Ave. This is the location of the Old Methodist 

Church and provides the driver with a very wide street, where the bus can pull off, that 

includes a sidewalk where students may stand. 

 
South Pick Up in Ellendale 

On the north side of 7th Ave. between 3rd and 4th Streets. This is the parking area for 

Bonnerup Funeral Home and provides an area where the bus may pull off. This is a central 

location for the families that are located in this area and can also be the drop off point for 

those attending the after school program at the Refuge. 

 

B.   New Richland—Secondary 

a.  Transportation will be available for students who live in the City of New Richland north 

of State Hwy 30 to and from school provided by the NRHEG transportation department. 

 

North of the intersection of 3rd Street and Ash Ave.  This is a safe option for families living a 

distance from the school or those with concerns about crossing State Hwy 30. 
 


